
MINUTES PCCWA MEETING 

14
th

 March 2017 

 

Start: 8.00p.m. Kerry welcomed new members Suzanne Bradbury & Jeremy Reed 

to their first meeting. Also welcomed back Rex Kilner after hip operation. 

Members Present: 21 as per attendance book. 

Apologies: Blake Robertson Hall, Cathie Judkins, Colin Redmond, Doug Brockfield, 

Val  Johnson,  John & Trish Brockman, Bart & Wilma Edwards and Bob 

Pinkerton. 

Minutes of previous meeting read:  Acc. Peter Olsen  Sec. Anne Chester. 

Business Arising: As mentioned at previous meeting, a stand in Secretary is required for the 

April meeting. 

Correspondence in:  3 Club magazines, Invoices for Room Hire and Post Office Box. 

Emails: Enquiry on selling a 2010 Peugeot to a Club Member. Enquiry from Maria 

Waters re using our club logo on web page. Annick Froget, Marketing 

Assistant for Allpike’s wanting to be more involved with the club.        

CMC – Minutes for February & information on Classic Car Show on 23
rd

 

April at Ascot. Electronic copy of ACE magazine. Hayden Wills looking 

for interest in a 1957 403 as a restoration project. 

Correspondence out:  Replies to all enquiries. 

Treasurers report:  Not present. There has been a bogus request for accrued expenses for 

professional services of $6,820.00. DCSI has been sent copies. All 

membership fees for the 2017 year are new due. 

Editors Report: After receiving an interesting article from Mark Hort, magazine went from 

12 to 16 pages plus a couple of ads included, will be a good sized 

magazine. 

Social Report: The annual Supper by the Sea will be this Saturday 18
th

 March at the Rise in 

City Beach. The forecast is for rain so will need to make a booking to secure an 

indoor table. A wide range of food at reasonable prices (menu on website). 

Take Oceanic Drive towards beach, overflow parking across the road.                                  

Economy Run – undecided at present, looking for an organizer. 

Merchandise report:  No sales. 

General Business: Classic Car Show has moved to Ascot and can only take 1000 cars. Must 

nominate cars or no entry. Brian has replied that our members usually enter 

with other clubs. Wagin weekend away is being organized, hope to include 

drive to  Lake Dumbleyung (Where Bluebird set a world record). Discuss 

accommodation arrangements next meeting.          

Some of our members will meet prior to the May meeting to discuss the 

changes needed to constitution. Brian and Peter previously attended a 

meeting and the changes we need to make are minor. Richard’s Tyre Power 

have agreed to speak on Michelin Tyres, possibly at the May meeting but 

unconfirmed. 

Meeting closed: 8.40 p.m. Coffee & Tim Tams. 
 

 


